Schools’ Training Session – CPR Gijón (Spain)
ELS@Work: New Technologies for Language Learning

  June 1st 2009 
1.  Programme and contents
	
	Time


	Contents

	‘Lengua Extranjera en Formación Profesional’
Workshop 3 

Evaluation ELS Platform with second group of teachers

	17:00 – 20:00

	Evaluation of the ELS Platform: End-of-the-course meeting with teachers who work for vocational training, secondary schools and adult language learning:

· Collection of teachers’ evaluation forms of the units.

· Collections of the questionnaire to evaluate the whole ELS Platform

· Feedback on the use of the platform


2.  List of participants and schools

	Vocational trainers and seconday schoolteachers

	SURNAME(S), NAME
	NAME OF THE SCHOOL

	Aladro Orozco, Dora


	I.E.S. La Quintana (Ciaño)

	Alvarez Suárez, Avelina


	IES Llanera

	Cifuentes Corujo, Juan Faustino


	IES Noreña

	Conte Pérez, Ivan


	EOI GIJÓN

	Del Moral Rosaso, Susana Elena


	IES MATA JOVE

	García Rato, M. Avelina 


	IES LA QUINTANA CIAÑO-LANGREO

	García Rodríguez, Antonio


	IES Tineo

	LÓPEZ RIESTRA, DIGNA MARÍA
	IES nº 1

	Luengos Alvárez, Nuria 


	ies Noreña

	Martínez Iglesias, Alda


	CIFP Industrial y de Servicios, Gijón

	Montero Braga, Rafael
	Universidad de Oviedo

	Pola Méndez, Angeles


	IES LA QUINTANA

	Porcel Barreiro, Encarnación
	IES PADRE FEIJOO

	Rodríguez Maniega, M. del Pilar


	IES LA QUINTANA CIAÑO-LANGREO


3. REACTION OF THE PARTICIPANTS

Most teachers in this new group work for vocational training and found the material in the ELS platform very useful for their own students.  They used the platform with their students in an ICT classroom and also as part of autonomous learning.  
On the other hand, teachers who work for state language schools praised the possibility of encouraging the use of the platform with adults between 18 and 30 years old, in the courses held under the agreement between EEOOII and the Spanish Ministry of Education. However, the language teachers who work for secondary schools found the material a bit difficult for secondary students, so they used the basic level and chose the easiest units for lower secondary schools.
These teachers say that the students would like to have their certificates of having used the ELS Platform and they are willing to have an answer as whether they will  have them or not.  

We handed out the questionnaires to evaluate the ELS Platform and they have until the 15 June to email them to the Teacher Training Centre Gijón.  We will write a report based on the evaluation questionnaires for 30th September.

4.  Outcomes

· 42 teachers registered in the platform working with their students mainly in the English course, but also in French.

· Evaluation questionnaires presented by 14 teachers by 15 June 2009.
